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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in 
locating an adult male.  
 

Pierre Dorvil was reported missing on Monday, December 9th in the 600 block of Long 
Island Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Dorvil was last seen in the area of 8300 West Sunrise Boulevard in the City of Plantation 
at approximately 11:30 A.M. on Monday, December 9th. 
 

Dorvil is an 82 year old, B/M, 5’7”, and weighs approximately 150 pounds. He suffers from 
Alzheimer’s disease and has poor vision. Dorvil was last seen wearing a blue floral shirt, 
black pants, black shoes and a navy blue baseball cap with the “Honda” logo. 
  

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is encouraged to 
contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-764-HELP or Detective T. Williams 
at 954-828-6617.  
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